
SCHEDULE OF NEW ANALYTICAL LABORATORY SERVICES TARIFF
The Society of Testing Laboratory Analysts of Nigeria, SoTLAN, is the Professional Body of Members duly trained and registered for the practice of laboratory analysis in the country. The practice is 
regulated by the Institute of Public Analysts of Nigeria, IPAN which is the agency empowered by law to register laboratories and issue annual Practice Licenses to all recognized Public Analysts in the 
membership register. 

SoTLAN hereby wishes to announce that it has approved a new Tariff for all Analytical Services in the country.   This replaces the pre-existing 2021 Analytical Tariff which, in spite of the severe impact of 
high inflationary trends in the country, had remained in effect before now, despite the pains of laboratory owners. 

There can be no doubt that the present economic situation around the world has impacted seriously the analytical profession of testing all consumer, allied products, and other tests conducted in our 
laboratories. The import-dependency of all laboratory consumables and equipment in Nigeria has made it worse for practitioners in the country. We however assure all our clients that we are also not 
relenting in our efforts to work with critical stakeholders to reverse the trend of almost 90% import-dependency in this sector in the foreseeable future. 

The new tariff, therefore, is a necessary unavoidable response to the current realities and will provide practitioners with the wherewithal to continue to serve our clients creditably, professionally, and 
sustainably. It takes immediate effect and represents the minimum charges by all approved laboratories and all registered Public Analysts. 

Failure to comply with the approved tariff shall attract a penalty from the appropriate authorities. Towards this, a Monitoring and Enforcement Committee has been put in place to ensure compliance with 
the new tariff and sanction all erring Public Analysts and/or their Laboratories in line with the provisions of the IPAN Act LFN Cap I16 2004.

Members of the public are hereby advised to desist from patronizing laboratories or Analysts not recognized or registered with IPAN as only Certificates issued by them bearing a security License 
Stamp are recognized under the laws of the Federal Republic of Nigeria.

The schedule of new Tariff is hereunder for the general notice of the public.

Authorized/Approved By
Prof Olugbenga Ogunmoyela, FIPAN
President, SoTLAN & Chairman of 6th IPAN Governing Council.
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